
 
     NOTIFICATION 
        (19/10/2021) 
 
 
This is for information of all concerned that, as per discussion of all the Heads of the 
Teaching Departments with the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Gauhati University  in a meeting 
held on 19/10/2021, it is decided that all semester classes of GU i.e P.G and Under 
Graduate Courses will be held in Physical mode maintaining existing  COVID protocol 
w.e.f. 21/10/2021. 
 
Regarding opening of Hostels necessary Notification and Protocol will be issued soon. 
 
This has the approval of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, G.U. dated 19/10/2021. 
 
 
 
 

 
Secretary, University Classes, i/c 
Gauhati University 

 
 
Copy forward to 
1. All the Head of the Teaching Departments of GU 
2. Director, GUIST 
3. Principal, University Law College, GU 
4. Secretary to VC, GU 
5. Secretary to Registrar, GU 
6. System Officer, GU—with a request to upload the said notification in G.U. website 
 
 

 
 
Secretary, University Classes, i/c 
Gauhati University 

 
 
 


